
Bulletin No.  988 

Friday 15th October 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
These past few weeks have really flown by; school has been bustling with cheerful pupils whilst they 
enjoy many of the activities that have been available to them. 
 
I would like to say a huge thank you to The Friends for organising our Halloween School Disco, a good 
time was had by all! We are grateful to all the parents who had clearly spent a lot of time on costumes 
and also to all the pupils who came – your attitude was fantastic.  
 
At the start of the week, Mr Mallon organised a virtual ‘Meet the Author’ session when Form 4, 5 & LVI 
had the pleasure of meeting Lucy Noguera, the author of “Swop – The Satsuma-Sized Secret” on zoom.  
All pupils were able to engage in a exciting workshop with Lucy and really enjoyed the experience. Lucy’s 
energy and enthusiasm certainly left the children inspired, with a hunger to read and write more. 
 
Mr Walker & Mr Mallon have both been out on more fixtures this week, our U9’s mixed Rugby team went 
to Richmond House to enjoy a brilliant afternoon of Tag Rugby. On Wednesday our U11 Rugby team 
travelled to Giggleswick whilst our U11 Netball team played Belmont Grosvenor at home with Mr 
Rawling. Well done to everyone involved, it has been great to see our Sports Captains leading their 
teams so successfully.  
 
On Wednesday, Mr Husdon took Form 4 on the train to Kala Sangam in Bradford, a multi-cultural arts 
hub, to experience a wonderful Arts Award Drama workshop and an even better performance of ‘Bird in 
the Window’- a journey from tears to laughter with song , dance, rapping and drama galore! 
 
On Thursday, Mr Mallon & I took Form 5 on a journey of exploration on Bingley Moor looking for 
Neolithic standing stones & cup and ring stones. I can safely say that we experienced typical Yorkshire 
weather and despite the chilly wind, we had a great day of discovery. 
 
Finally, Juniors have been enjoying Religious Studies week and have had the chance to learn about four 
different faiths, with a focus on Religious Symbols. As ever, pupils have appreciated the opportunity to 
spend time in different classrooms, with different teachers whilst focusing on a particular faith each day. 
 
Please do have a fantastic October Half-term, for pupils in Nursery – we look forward to seeing what 
adventures you have in school over the next two weeks. For everyone else we will see you all in school 
again on Monday 1st November 2021. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Thank you to The Yorkshire Treats 
Company  

for the delicious donation of Halloween 
Biscuits.  



 On Friday 19th November, we are going to supporting Children in Need by all taking part in Joe 
Wicks’ schools Move It session. 
 
Please come to school dressed in your own athletic wear, this doesn’t have to be school sports 
kit. 
 
We are also asking for a £1 donation towards this very  
worthwhile cause. 
Thank you,  
School Council  

 

Monday 1st November – School Open  
Friday 5th November – Kindergarten Trip to Bolton Abbey 
Monday 8th November – UVI Trip to Murton Park 
Tuesday 9th November – Parent’s Consultations 4.00-6.00pm 
Wednesday 10th November – Parent’s Consultation 6.00-8.00pm 
Friday 12th November – School Council Sports Themed Bun Sale 
Monday 15th November – Anti-bullying Week Launch “Odd Socks Day” 
Thursday 18th November – Travelling Book Fair sale 
Friday 19th November – Children in Need “Joe Wicks Move it Session” 

Monday 
 

Jacket Potato 
& 

Cheese/Beans 
  

Chocolate Custard 
& Peaches 

  
  

Tuesday 
 

Sausages & new 
Potatoes 

 
Carrots 

  
Jam Coconut 

Sponge 
 

*Quorn & Halal 
Option 

 

Wednesday 
 

Sweet Chilli Chicken 
 & Rice 

 
Crunchy Topped 
Apple Crumble & 

Custard  
 

*Quorn & Halal 
Option 

 
 

Thursday 
 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise   

  
Banoffee Pie  

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Friday 
 

Meat &  
Potato Pie 

 
Peas 

  
Gingerbread 

 Man 
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